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Volun‘tea’
EJ (the Student Volunteering Assistant) and Kai (the College Volunteering Assistant) held Volun‘tea’
sessions on Wednesday 11th and 25th of October. We had a casual chat with student volunteers over
drinks and biscuits, and answered questions about volunteering. We would love to meet more of you
so please come along to our next session on Wednesday 8th November!

ISSUE 2

Lumiere - Light Art Festival
From the 16th-19th November, Durham will host the Lumiere
Festival featuring light art creations by local and internationally-
renowned artists which will be dotted around the city in public
spaces or projected onto buildings.

To sign up as a volunteer, follow this link or scan the QR code
which will take you to our DU volunteering platform.

You will then receive an email which will prompt you to sign up on
the Durham County Council website which you must do in order
to receive all the relevant information.
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Festive Foodbank Donation Drive

Christmas Card Appeal

Christmas Opportunities

Christmas Craft Sessions

06 November - 10 December 2023
For the last few years colleges have created Christmas cards for
local care homes. Almost all of the colleges have agreed to take
part this year. If you would like to get involved, place a post-box
in your College reception, along with the promotional materials at
the end of this newsletter (make sure you let us know!).
You could make the cards more personal by crafting them
yourselves, crocheting or knitting snowflakes to put inside, or
making small tree ornaments.

Would your college like to host a Christmas Craft session?
We still have a few slots available for colleges who would like to
host Christmas Craft sessions. You will make reindeer dust, tree
lollipops or sweet cones to aid some local charities. 

College donation points include: St Hild and St Bede (incl.
Ernest Place), Collingwood, John Snow , Josephine Butler, South,
St Aidan’s, St Cuthbert’s Society (Bailey & Parson’s Field), St
John’s, St Mary’s, Stephenson, Trevelyan and Ustinov College.

If you would like to arrange a session in November, please get in
touch with us  at college.volunteering@durham.ac.uk as soon
as possible.
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Foodbank Donation Sorting Session
Thursday 07 December
09.00 - 16.00
The Sports and Wellbeing Park, Stockton Road, DH1 3SE
Are you available to help sort donations for the recipients of all the
collected donations?
Sign up here!

01 November - 30 November 2023
Can you help collect donations for families across our local
area?

Follow this link for more information on other drop
off locations and suggested donations.
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Santa’s Sleigh - Rotary Club

The Sleigh will operate from 10.00am to 4.00pm each day, except the 24th of December when Santa
will leave for the North Pole at 2.00pm. There are two shorter sessions each day so you don’t have to
be there for a full six hours. Click here to sign up.

Help deliver some Christmas cheer this year by helping the Rotary Club with Santa’s Sleigh,
each weekend of December.
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Volunteer Memories
Next year we are celebrating 35 years of student volunteering at Durham University, and in
preparation for this we want to hear about your experiences. If you have any memories you
would like to share with us, please fill in this form.

‘Give It A Go’ Week
Come and try some volunteering activities during our ‘Give It A Go’ Week, happening from the 4th-8th
of December. See below for the opportunities available - more events will be added as we organise
them and there will also be a DUSVO social. We will announce details about timing closer to the week.
If you have any college events happening that week, let us know so we can add it to our timetable. For
example, you could arrange some Christmas card making/writing sessions.

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY
Painting and

sorting donations
at DASH

JB College
Volunteering Day
(JB students only)

Volunteering
with the Daisy
Chain Project

Sorting Festive
Food Drive
donations

Volun‘tea’
sessions

St Chad’s & St
John’s Colleges

Volunteering Day



Would your college be interested in hosting a ‘Coffee and Catch-
up’ for the staff College Volunteering Reps?
Each term we would like to host two catch-up sessions for the
Staff and Student Volunteering Reps - one for staff and one for
students. 
If your college would like to host a coffee morning for the staff
during the week beginning the 11th of December, please get in
touch with us at college.volunteering@durham.ac.uk.

STAFF

This is the final notice for letting us know your availability for the
student rep catch-up. We will have festive treats and drinks,
followed by a festive crafts session for those who want to get
involved! Please use this link to tell us your availability; the session
will take place on the day with the most available attendees.

STUDENTS

College Volunteering Rep Catch-Ups
!FOR COLLEGE VOLUNTEERING REPS ONLY!

Volunteering Fair
In January we are hosting a Durham University Volunteering Fair for both staff and students. At the fair
we will have a few college volunteering stands - please have a think about if you would like a stand
and what you would need to bring. You will be expected to bring your own materials and attend to
your table. If you are unable to come along to represent your college, please send us an up-to-date
summary of all your volunteering projects to college.volunteering@durham.ac.uk by Wednesday 10th
January 2024.
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Student Volunteering Week 2024

Student Volunteering Week 2024 will take place from
February 12th to February 18th.

This is a great week to promote established college volunteering
projects and host one off opportunities such as a college
volunteering day.

If you have any ideas for opportunities to promote to your students
during this week or if we can be of any assistance, please contact
us at college.volunteering@durham.ac.uk.
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